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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Revision Evening – Thursday 9 March 2023 – 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm 
 
We are now in the final ten weeks of Sixth Form before study leave begins for Year 13. As many courses 
finish the new content they are delivering, increasingly the focus moves on to revision for the external 
examination period in May-June this year. 
 
We realise that the disruption of Covid-19 meant that two years ago Year 13 students had Teacher 
Assessed Grades (TAGs) and internal assessment, rather than the conventional external examinations. We 
are therefore acutely aware that this year group may be less experienced on preparing for external 
examinations and revision techniques than previous cohorts. We wish to support families and students by 
providing some guidance to help mitigate this different set of circumstances that they experienced with 
their GCSEs. 
 
We therefore invite you to the Sixth Form Study Centre at 5:00 pm on Thursday 9 March to provide you 
with some revision tips and strategies to help support your child/ward. We have already simulated external 
examinations in the mock exams just before Christmas and staff will be emphasising revision subject 
techniques in the final tranche of lessons later this term, but we also wanted to provide yourself with some 
information to help support their revision over the coming months. 
 
If you wish to attend please arrive promptly for 5:00 pm at main reception and we will direct you to the 
Sixth Form Study Centre which is the venue for the talk. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
 

Mr J Linnell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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